
The Faculty and Staff of Nordheim ISD would like to welcome you to 
the 2018-2019 School Year.   

We would also like to welcome our newest faculty and staff members 
to our team: Rebecca Williams—2nd Grade, Nicholas Wood—
Elementary Music and Band and Justin Villa—Social Studies. 

Nordheim ISD qualified for Community Eligibility Provision that 
provides free breakfast and lunch to all students.  We are no longer 
accepting charges for items not served with a tray.  Money may be 
placed on the student’s account for “extra” items. To add money you 
can access the payment system at www.lunchmoneynow.com/lmnnrd 
or in person.  Please see Mary Castillo if you have any questions. 

Parents may drop off in the circle drive, however due to bus drop off, 
please do not park there to bring you child in. 

Tardy bell rings at 8:00am. 

Dismissal bell rings at 3:30pm.   

There will be a school holiday on Monday, September 3rd for ob-
servance of Labor Day. 
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September Events 

3—School Holiday 

4—PTA Fundraiser begins;        
 HSVB vs VCA 5pm 

6—JHVB vs A—T 5pm 
7—Grandparent’s Day Luncheon 
     HSVB vs Kenedy 3pm 
8—Cross Country—Moulton  
10—JHVB @ Yorktown 5pm 

11—HSVB @ A-T 5pm 

13—Booster Club 6pm 

14—HSVB vs Yorktown 5pm 

15—Cross Country—Shiner; 
       JHVB Tournament Nordheim 
17—JHVB @ Kenedy 5pm 

18—HSVB @ Pettus 5pm 

20—PTA Meeting @ 6:00pm 

21—HSVB vs Refugio 4:30pm 

22—Cross Country—Corpus 

24—JHVB vs Refugio 5pm 

25—HSVB vs Woodsboro 5pm 

26—FFA Meeting 6pm 

27—PTA Fundraiser Due 

28—HSVB @ Runge 5pm  

The First FFA Meeting will be held on Wednesday,    
September 26th at 6pm in the AG Classroom.  

 

If there are any question please contact Mrs. White via 
email, swhite@nordheimisd.org, or come see her during 
her conference period from 9:55-10:40am. 

Booster Club 

Booster Club membership drive has started.  
The membership dues are  $10 per family.   
The next Booster Club meeting will be  
Thursday, September 13th at 6pm in the 
auditorium. 

Nordheim PTA  

Nordheim PTA will be having their first meeting and membership 
drive on Thursday, September 20th at 6:00pm in the auditorium.  
They will also be hosting a family game night.  The fall fundraiser is 
butter braids. Yum! Orders are due by Thursday, September 27th. 
Your support is greatly appreciated.   


